
ST CHRISTOPHER PARISH     

CHILDREN’S CHOIR 

 

All children from 3rd grade through 8th grade are encouraged to come and join 

our Parish Children’s choir.  The choir sings once a month at the 9:30am Mass .   

Normally, the children will sing on the last Sunday of the month.   The first day 

will be September 15th. 

Practices are on the same Sunday before Mass at 8:15am in Msgr. Allen Center.  

If your child(children) are interested, please complete the form below. And send 

to Loretta, at loretta.pfaff@stchrissj.org or call her at 408-264-5114.  

We have a new director this year. Mrs. Teri Barnett, who also leads the choir at 

St. Francis Cabrini School.  We’re excited to have Mrs. Barnett direct and to start a 

new year of joyful singing with our children.     If you have questions about the 

choir, you can contact Mrs. Barnett at tbarnett@sfcschool.org . 

Requirements:  Willingness to SING in Church 
                             Self- control in a church setting 
                             Acceptable effort and conduct 
 

 

Child’s Name: ___________________________ Grade: _______School________ 

Parent’s Name: _____________________________Phone # ______________ 

Email address:_________________________________________________________ 

                                                                  Please print clearly 
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